
Sent: 24/02/2025 9:46:35 PM
Subject: Objection to DA2025/0132 Macdonalds Manly Vale

Dear Council members,

I am writing to formally register my objections to the proposed development application
DA2025/0132, which seeks approval for a new McDonald’s in Balgowlah/Manly Vale.

As a local resident I believe that an additional drive through fast food establishment will
negatively impact the community in several ways. These include:
- Poorer health outcomes and choices, particularly for our school students.
- Increased traffic and congestion in an already bad intersection.
- Increased rubbish and litter in surrounding areas.

Also there is already a KFC just up the road and various fast food outlets further up the road
in Brookvale.

Kind regards,
Janine Googan
Campbell Parade resident
Manly Vale


